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Upper 4 students participate in mathematics masterclasses   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to share that three of our Upper 4 students—Balraj, Emilia, and Alya—have 

been taking part in the 2024/25 University of Leeds Royal Institution Mathematics 

Masterclasses this term. This exciting programme, which runs on Saturday mornings from 1st 

February to 8th March at the University of Leeds, gives students the opportunity to explore 

mathematical concepts beyond the usual curriculum. 

The Masterclasses bring together mathematics enthusiasts from industry, academia, and 

education, offering engaging workshops on a range of topics designed to deepen students’ 

understanding and appreciation of mathematics. 

Balraj, Emilia, and Alya have already attended several sessions and are finding the experience 

both enjoyable and thought-provoking. We look forward to hearing more about their insights 

and experiences as they continue their participation in the programme. 

 

Mrs Ivana Anderson 


